

## **PORT CIRCULAR 1 OF 2017**

To: All Port Operators

From: Manuel J Tirado, Deputy Captain of the Port

**CC:** Commodore Bob Sanguinetti, CEO and Captain of the Port

Date: February 9, 2017

Re: PERMISSION FOR PURCHASING/ACQUIRING NEW HARBOUR CRAFT

## Dear All

As has been common practise for years now, we would like to remind Port Operators (licenced to operate Harbour Crafts) that prior to purchasing / acquiring a new vessel for use as a Harbour Craft, permission must be obtained beforehand from the GPA (namely the Captain of the Port) to be able to do so.

The GPA will consider the permission sought based on the type and size of craft and will only grant permission to existing Harbour Craft Operator's if the new craft intended to be purchased is replacing an existing one.

J MANUEL TIRADO DEPUTY CAPTAIN OF THE PORT

